
 

 

Washington residents. The League also supports particular attention to development of coastal 
areas, public lands, park lands, nature preserves and wildlife habitats. These are precious and 
finite resources that, once destroyed, cannot be recreated. They provide environmental and 
community benefit far beyond current “market” value. 

We have all witnessed the devastation caused by recent hurricanes in Florida and Puerto Rico, 
particularly in flood plains hardened by development. We are the stewards of our lands and 
waters, and we depend on you, our legislators, to make the health and safety of Port residents 
your highest priority.  

Please reject the flawed and incomplete DEIS and refuse to grant the variances required to 
build such a massive development.  Protect our waterfront. Protect our health and safety. 

Sincerely, 

 

Regina Goutevenier, President 
LWV of Port Washington-Manhasset  

 


